Elmer, Linda

. — A
From: Donna Neal <donnajneal@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 6, 2022 9:51 PM
To: Owczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda

Subject: File 211237
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A question, Why is the HPC discussing this item on the Jan 10 agenda when the reconstruction today from WE
Energies about follow-up work to the reconstruction next door?

How has the HPC been involved in this project which seems to be complete or close to completion? If there's
been oversight, I have no objection. I have an objection if there's been no oversight, as I trust the HPC to
provide that. What are the next steps if work has been completed and is not up to standards?

I have not been able to access the project file(s) provided in the letter you sent me, so [ am not able to review
materials; regardless, [ do not have the technical competence to make any judgments on the work that has been

done. I trust you do.

Thank you for your attention.




